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100 MAIN STREET                         EXTERIOR CHANGES                         VIVIANO’S 

 

The Board reviewed some architectural design changes which occurred during construction. 

Mr. DeHaan – The applicants and their contractor have chosen to make some design changes that 

deviate from the drawings previously approved by this Board for the purpose of cost savings. 

These changes were not coordinated with our office nor were we asked to assist in any redesign. 

The Board reviewed the revised building elevations submitted by Mr. DeHaan. 

Mr. Skallerup – It is a shame to lose the parapet detail but I am ok with it. 

Mr. Lucarelli – I actually like the revision. 

Mr. Bertolini – I am sorry to lose some of the detail but I am ok with it. 

Ms. Glazman – Exactly, I agree. 

 

The Board approved of the design change to a previously approved plan. 

 

 

 

 

46 MAIN STREET                          SIGN APPROVAL                                 CAPELLI SALON 

 

The Board reviewed the sign application for a 12 sq. ft. sign to replace the pre-existing Inkwell 

sign.  The sign and material consists of the following: 

 

1) Reclaimed Barnwood 

2) Lettering – Brushed aluminum plaque with the letters cut out of the brushed aluminum. 

 

The Board  approved the sign as presented. 

 

 

 

       Respectfully submitted; 

 

       Maureen J. Evans, 

       ARB secretary 



 


